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11/09/2021  10:32:342021/3607/P SUPPRT Millicent Hodson The plans for the children¿s theatre, bookshop and cafe have thrilled everyone whom I¿ve spoken to around 

Hampstead, even strangers I meet who are enthralled by the animated windows that tell the story of what¿s to 

come. It will be educational, cultural and a source of delight for all ages but especially for the children who live 

or visit here. The vision of Dylan McNeil and Zina Douche McNeil is a joyful blend of music, mime and movies, 

history, literature and fantasy. As fellow artists and residents for decades in Hampstead, we are grateful for 

their presence here  and look forward to its manifestation in the Well Walk Theatre.

11/09/2021  13:24:342021/3607/P SUPPRT Hannah Scott Hi there,

I just wanted to write my support for this planning application. I'm a local resident in Hampstead and have 

been eagerly anticipating the opening of the Well Walk Theatre since the pandemic! It will be a gorgeous 

establishment for the community and for children in the area, and it would be fantastic for local residents near 

the park to have a cafe and local spot right near their home. There aren't enough of these places available in 

local communities, so supporting these independent businesses that are here for the local people is really 

important. I know many others are really keen for the theatre to open so it's highly anticipated! 

If there's anything else you need in terms of support for this application then please let me know.

All the best,

Hannah
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